
The following Information Notice is not available because it is marked “Official Use Only –
Security-Related Information.”

Information Notice 2006-16, “Implementing Search Requirements for Personnel, Packages and
Material at NRC-Licensed Facilities,” dated July 28, 2006

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued Information Notice (IN) 2006-16 to all
power reactors, category I fuel cycle facilities, independent spent fuel storage installations,
conversion facility, and gaseous diffusion plants.  Note that the information notice contains
physical security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.

Technical Contact: F. Paul Peduzzi, NSIR
       301-415-5734

E-mail fxp1@nrc.gov
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